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 KHS Spring Sports Information 

 In order to be eligible to try out for a Spring sport, ALL athletes must have an up to date physical on file with 
 the Nurse, be registered on Family ID  and be academically eligible as determined by second quarter grades 
 (no more than 1 F). Follow Killingly Athletics on Twitter for updated information. 

 BASEBALL:  Head Coach – Ben Desaulnier (benjamindesaulnier@yahoo.com).  Tryouts will be Saturday, 
 March 18 at Owen Bell Park for all players 10:00 am - 12:30 pm weather permitting. 

 SOFTBALL:  Head Coach – Lance Leduc (coachlance2@gmail.com).  Tryouts will be Saturday, March 18 at 
 Owen Bell Park 12:00pm - 2:30pm weather permitting. 

 BOYS GOLF:  Head Coach – Kevin Marcoux (kmarcoux@killinglyschools.org) Indoor meeting on March 18 
 KHS Career Center 9:00 am - noon. Contact Coach Marcoux for information. 

 GIRLS GOLF: Head Coach - Jim Lackner (  jlackner@killinglyschools.org  ).  Tryouts on March 20 after school 
 at Connecticut National weather permitting. 

 OUTDOOR TRACK:  Head Girls Coach – Christina Bulmer (cbulmer  @killinglyschools.org  ) and Mark 
 Neuman Head Boys Coach (mneuman@killinglyschools.org).  Practice will begin March 20 at the KHS track 
 2:45pm-4:45pm. 

 GIRLS TENNIS:  Head Coach – Roger Desir (mr-desir@hotmail.com).  Tryouts will be March 18 at the KHS 
 Tennis Courts 9:00 am - 11:00 am weather permitting. 

 BOYS TENNIS:  Head Coach – Ed Loomis (eddie_loomis_2012@yahoo.com).  Tryouts will be March 18 at 
 the KHS Tennis Courts 11:30 am - 1:30 pm weather permitting. 

 GIRLS LACROSSE: Head Coach – Derek Ponciano (  dponciano@killinglyschools.org  ).  Tryouts will be 
 March 18 10:00 am - 12:00 pm on the KHS Turf Field. 
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 PLEASE REACH OUT TO YOUR COACHES ASAP SO THEY HAVE 
 YOUR CONTACT INFORMATION PRIOR TO THE SEASON STARTING. 


